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I would like to extend my special thanks to IMC department at UTH (Dr. Akiyama) and ENT 

department (especially Dr. Tanaka) have given me the chance to come to UTH to train during 2 

weeks. Despite of very short term, we have received many experiences in specialty and examination 

treatment and surgery procedure at UTH. Learning experiences from the good professors and 

experiences in endoscopy for ENT with kindly guidance from Dr. Tanaka. From there, I have applied 

endoscopy techniques in skull base tumor surgery at ENT department of CRH to reach fruitful 

results. 

  I hope in the near future, I could come to UTH again to learn more about skull base tumor surgery 

by endoscopy with experienced doctor like Dr. Tanaka to accumulate more experiences in treatment 

for skull base tumor patients at ENT department of CRH.  

 

 

Endoscopy application in treatment of skull base tumor at ENT department  

 

On site study with Dr. Tanaka in skull base tumor surgery by endoscopy 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Participate teleconference at Tsukuba 

 

                               Dr. Akiyama granted certificate when finishing the course. 


